From: NoreenHerbert [ NG

Sent: Monday, 30 July 2001 11:27 AM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Submission to The Secretary

Senate Environment, Communications, Info Tech & the Arts References
S157,
Parliament House ACT 2600.

The Secretary,
I have concerns regarding the ABC board of management and wish to state that :

1. I feel strongly about the importance of keeping the management board of the ABC free from
any political agenda.

2. Our national broadcaster must be independent of government and commercial influence.

3. The ABC should reflect public concerns more.

Yours sincerely

Noreen Herbert
Torquay 3228





